QUARTERLY PROGRESS REPORT

April through June 2024

DELIVERING TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE TO FEDERAL, STATE, AND LOCAL HIGHWAY AGENCIES FOR EFFECTIVE ADOPTION OF BIG DATA AND BIG DATA ANALYTICS BASED HIGHWAY TRAFFIC PARAMETERS
FHWA Pooled Fund Study # TPF-5(384)

Submitted by:
FHWA 


WORK CONDUCTED THIS QUARTER
· Final formatting and 508 compliance completed by Battelle.
· FHWA submitted final task 3 report for FHWA public affairs review and 508 compliance review.
· Information provided at 2024 NaTMEC on analysis and updated guidance FHWA and Battelle have completed.


WORK PLANNED FOR NEXT QUARTER
· Posting of final task 3 report for public use which will include portable data tolerances.
· Technical assistance for agencies – NH DOT is considering assistance with AADT for MIRE.
· Planning for future analysis of other DOTs data.
· Planning for national briefing on final report and MT DOT analysis results.




SIGNIFICANT ISSUES

· None 
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